
 
From: Zsamba, Anne Marie <AnneMarie.Zsamba@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 10:17 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Pelon, Tricia <Tricia.Pelon@crowncastle.com> 
Subject: em-t-mobile-080-181015  
 
Good morning CSC – 
 
Please be advised that the facility modifications granted to T-Mobile via EM-T-MOBILE-080-181015 on 
November 5, 2018 were not completed prior to the expiration date of the Council’s approval and 
therefore a construction complete notice will not be forthcoming. We would like to formally close this 
account number. Thank you kindly. 
 
Best, 
Anne Marie  
 
ANNE MARIE ZSAMBA 
Project Manager - Site Acquisition 
T:  (201) 236-9224  
M: (518) 350-3639 
F:  (724) 416-6112 
 
CROWN CASTLE 
3 Corporate Park Drive, Suite 101  
Clifton Park, NY 12065 
CrownCastle.com 

 

This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by anyone 

other than the recipient is unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this 

email.  
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